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Volunteers Needed at KCON Aviation 
Day and Runway 5K 

Saturday, November 7 
 

Rita Hunt of the NH DOT has invited the 99s to be a vendor at their Aviation Day and 5K 

Run at Concord Airport on November 7. "Some of the current vendors include: Aviation 

Museum of NH, FIRST Robotics, Plymouth State University Portable Planetarium, 

Garmin, BendixKing, and more! The only caveat to being a vendor is that each vendor 

needs to host an activity or provide something interactive for the kids (or adults) to do or 

take home. We want this to be an opportunity to get kids excited about aviation and STEM 

education! We are expecting about 500 people. I know how inspirational the 99s were to 

me as a female pilot just starting out in college and would love to show the little girls at the 

event what women pilots can do and are capable of." 

 

So far, Lori Plourd of Katahdin Wings and Jann Clark of ENE will be representing the 99s 

at this event. If you can help with this exciting program, please contact Lori Plourd at 

piperpilot2003@yahoo.com. 

 

Hope to see some of you there! 
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Next ENE Meeting 

Our next Chapter meeting 

will be held on Saturday, 

November 14, at Terrafugia, 

the flying car company, in 

Woburn, MA. Vanessa 

Blakeley will provide specific 

information as to where we 

are meeting before that date. 

 

9:30   Coffee 

10:00  Meeting 

11:45  Stupid Pilot Stories 

12:00  Lunch - location to be 

determined 

 

Please try to attend and get 

a look at the transportation 

of the future! 

 

  

 

 

 

Lightspeed Grant 

The 99s came in second in the voting for 

Lightspeed grants and received a grant of 

$8,000. 

 

Thanks to everyone for their help in getting 

votes for the 99s and to the many supporters 

and friends who voted for the 99s! 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


